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• Good Availability

• What would you drink with your last meal? “Ridge 
Lytton Springs zinfandel.”, Thomas Keller, My Last 
Supper: 50 Top Chefs and Their Final Meals

• Complex aromas of vanilla, raspberry and black 
pepper. Full bodied with firm acidity, focused 
blackberry fruit and an elegant lingering finish.  
JO 7/18

• Good Availability

• A fine example of what we look for in a vineyard: 
low-yielding century-old vines, carefully tended 
by a quality-conscious family who, in this case, 
have worked the land for four generations.

• Black cherry, pepper and chaparral on the nose. 
Briary red fruit, well defined, chalky tannins and 
refreshing acidity on the palate. Long sensuous 
finish.  JO 7/18 

• Very Limited Availability

• In 2002 Ridge made its first vintage of Ponzo 
Zinfandel from Bob Ponzo’s Russian River Valley 
Vineyard planted in 1952.

• Inviting jammy fruit with pepper and mint on the 
nose, medium bodied with soft elegant tannins, 
minerally raspberry fruit. Notes of allspice and 
chaparral on the finish.  JO 7/18 
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• Very Limited Availability

• “Petite Sirah is the Godzilla of grapes.” John      
Olney, COO & Winemaker at Lytton Springs

• Opaque purple in color, smoky and minerally on 
the nose. Well coated tannins integrate on the 
palate with black currant and plum fruit. Finishes 
with notes of eucalyptus and mint.  JO 7/18 

• Limited Availability

• “While other wineries’ fortunes have risen and 
fallen, Ridge Vineyards’ Monte Bello has main-
tained a record of consistent brilliance unrivaled 
in California ever since that inaugural vintage.”  
—William Kelley, Wine Advocate, May 2018

• Dark ruby in color. Cassis and blackberry aromas, 
barrel spice, fennel, scented juniper and cedar. 
Rich mountain fruit on entry, violets, black olive, 
refreshing acidity, and elegant tannins. Strong 
minerality in a long finish. EB (1/18)


